and will be evaluated on the basis of prevailing market
conditions. It should be noted that an export permit will
be required before the Department of Agriculture will
certify shell eggs for export.

Exports of shipments of up to 25,000 kg. of egqgg
products and up to two dozen eggs for personal use will be
covered by a general export permit and therefore will not
require individual permits. The export of egg products
will, however, be monitored closely to ensure that their
'export' does not frustrate the control on export of shell

eggs.

A Notice to Exporters with further administrative
details, will be published shortly.

For further information please contact:

Jennifer L. Orange Rosebrugh Don Murray
Department of External Affairs Department of Agriculture
(613) 995-8356 (613) 995-5880
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